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3 May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Year 6 – Whitemoor Lakes Residential (Monday 26th June – Friday 30th June) 
 
 
We would like to invite you to an information evening at school on Wednesday 24th May at 5.00pm so that we can tell 
you all about the residential trip in June. 
 
 
This will give you an opportunity to find out all the information you will need for the trip, including a list of 
recommended items your child will need to bring and give you the chance to ask any questions you may have.  
 
 
We will also give out a consent form that needs to be completed before the trip. We would be grateful if you could 
return your completed form to school by Friday 9th June 2023. 
 
 
It is important that you attend this information evening if you can. If for some reason you are unable to attend, we 
will put together an information pack for you later that week.  
 
 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs Chrissie Barrington 
Executive Principal  

 
 


